## BURLINGTON-HAMPSHIRE AREA FOOD PANTRY PO BOX 651 147 MILL AVENUE HAMPSHIRE, IL 60140

December 7, 2019

Hampshire White Riders Snowmobile Club PO Box 135 Hampshire, Il 60140

Dear Friends:

Thank you for the large variety of personal products you donated to the Food Pantry recently and for your \$200.00 check. Your donations are greatly appreciated.

We presently serve about 30-40 families each month, which equates to almost 160 individuals. Your kindness will make a difference in someone's life.

Thank you again for your donations.

Grlanda Johnson

Sincerely,

Yolanda Johnson

Secretary

This gift is tax-deductible as allowed by law. Please retain this letter for your tax records. Burlington-Hampshire Area Food Pantry provided no goods or services in exchange for this contribution.